WANTED

Altar ) .
Servers R%

St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church is in need of more altar servers to assist the priest in the

celebration of Mass. If you are interested, please call the school office. More information will follow
regarding altar server training,

KIDS:
» You must be in 4th ~12th grade.
¢ You must be Catholic and haire received the sacrament of First Communion.

e Pope Francis has a message for you. “Dear Young People, do not bury your talents, the gifts that
God has given you! Do not be afraid to dream of great things!” Share your talents and give the gift
of serving others by becoming an altar server.

PARENTS, did you know?

+  Research has shown that kids who are actively involved in their faith are more likely to become
adults who are actively involved in their faith.

s We all want our kids to continue to learn about their faith. The best learners are those who are
actively engaged. Altar servers ave assisting in the Mass which keeps them engaged. Children who

are altar servers are given a great opportunity to continue to grow in faith because they are immersed
in the Mass.

+ You can choose the Mass time that works best for your family. This information will be given to the
altar server scheduler so your child will only be on the schedule for the Mass time you regularly
attend,

s Volunteering at Mass in any capacity increases Mass attendance for families.




